Martha's Vineyard Intergroup PO Box 1058 Oak Bluffs, MA 02557 Help Line 508-627-7084

Website: aaonmv.org

Minutes of the meeting held September 18, 2018

Members in attendance:

David S. Chairman: Monday Night Crossroads, Friday Night West Tisbury

Stacy W. Secretary Suzanne P. Treasurer

Karen D. Wednesday Night Women's

Robert M. Wednesday Night Men's, Tuesday 12&12

Steph P. DCHOC

Meeting brought to order by the chairman.

The minutes from June 19, 2019 were read and accepted.

Treasurer's Report 6/19 - 9/18

Starting Balance: \$953.99

Debits:

Verizon:

6/19	\$56.46
7/19	\$52.35
8/19	\$54.55

One Box:

6/19	\$53.77
7/19	\$53.77
8/19	\$53.77

PO Box rent \$134

Credits/Contributions:

Saturday Candlelight: \$50.00 Tuesday Women's...: \$75.00

Ending Balance:.....\$620.32

Treasurers Report read and accepted.

Old Business:

David S. presented a copy of proposed guidelines for organizing future Unity Breakfasts. A motion to accept the guidelines passed unanimously.

New Business:

David S. handed out registration information for the 2020 International Convention of Alcoholics Anonymous to be held July 2-5th in Detroit, Michigan.

Suzanne P. received a letter from the Tuesday night women's group at Martha's Vineyard Hospital, stating that they are no longer operating on an invitation-only basis, and would like to be listed on the AA website and meeting lists.

Steph P. mentioned that the MVHOC meetings have been poorly attended, and suggested encouraging participants from the fellowship to attend. Robert M. suggested having clearance forms to distribute to potential attendees to ameliorate the process.

Suzanne P. asked about making a donation to the Vineyard House for the use of MV Intergroup meeting space. The director of Vineyard House mentioned to Suzanne that it was not imperative, and David S. suggested waiting until December.

It was decided to wait until more Intergroup Representatives were in attendance to hold our elections of new officers. Representatives are encouraged to recruit new members.

The next meeting of Martha's Vineyard Intergroup will be held on Wednesday, October 16th, at 6:00 PM in the Pat Gregory Conference Room at Vineyard House, Short Hill Road in Vineyard Haven, MA.

Meeting adjourned at 6:57 PM

Respectfully Submitted, Stacy W., Secretary